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Hello Everyone, 

Our school is now connected with the SafeUT program.   The SafeUT Crisis Chat and Tip Line is a 

statewide service that provides real-time crisis intervention to youth through live chat and a confidential 

tip program accessed through a smartphone. 

Licensed clinicians staff a 24/7 Crisis Line call center that responds to all incoming chats and calls by 

providing: supportive or crisis counseling, suicide prevention, and referral services. 

More information is available at this URL: https://healthcare.utah.edu/uni/safe-ut/ 

Kent Fuller - Principal 

CONGRATULATIONS TO TESSA BAUMAN. 
She is a winner in the American Girl  Moments In History contest sweepstakes!  This contest was in 
collaboration with Scholastic Books.  The prize for the winner is their choice of one American Girl 
doll, $100 American Girl gift card or $100 Visa gift card!   Way to go Tessa. 

READ Around the Globe update 
Also----our library reading link chain is 14,000 miles long! We are in Africa headed for Egypt.  
1 link for every book read!  We have donated over 350 books to our different donation places.   
Thanks for the support.  Keep on Reading!! 
Miss Alyson 

Smith’s Inspiring Donations 

Smith's Food & Drug has a donation program that gives back to the community.  They launched 

Inspiring Donations, July 1
st
 of this year to give customers the opportunity to donate to local causes 

that matter to them.  Canyon Rim Academy is a part of the Smith’s community and receives 

donations quarterly from Smith’s.  We receive donations when you, our patrons, sign up for a 

Reward’s card at Smith’s, and then link your Rewards card to Canyon Rim Academy.  Smith's Food 

& Drug donates .5% of every eligible purchase made by participants to the organization their 

rewards card is linked to. 

 

We are asking our patrons to sign up and participate in this program.  It’s an easy way to contribute, 

knowing that every time you make a purchase from Smith’s, CRA will benefit.  Please sign up at 

Smith’s for the Rewards & Inspiring Donations Program.   

Smith’s is committed to carefully protecting their customer's personal information and will never share that 

information  - this applies to the Inspiring Donations program as well.  

 

NO Band & Orchestra classes this Thursday, Nov. 14 because of Parent Teacher Conferences.    

Title 1 Annual Meeting 
Each school served under Title 1, Part A must convene an annual meeting to inform parents of their 
school’s participation in Title 1 programs and to explain the Title 1, Part A requirements and the right of 
parents to be involved in those programs.  Canyon Rim Academy receives a few thousand dollars to 
implement a targeted assistance program for Title 1 students. The school will host its first Title 1 meeting 
for this school year on Wednesday, November 13th at 5:00 pm in the Principal’s office to provide 
information to parents of participating children about the Title 1 program.   

https://healthcare.utah.edu/uni/safe-ut/


CALENDAR 
Wed-Fri, Nov. 13-15:                 1:15 Dismissal 
Wed &Thurs, Nov. 13 & 14:       Parent Teacher Conferences 
                                                  Book Fair, 11:30 AM – 8:00 PM in CRA Library 
Thurs & Fri, Nov. 14 & 15:         Kindergarten Only – No School 
Tuesday, November 6:              Early Dismissal, 1:15 
Wed-Fri, November 27-29:        Thanksgiving Break, NO SCHOOL 
Wednesday, December 4:         Picture Re-takes, 8:30-9:30 AM 
 
 

PTO Newsletter 
 

SPIRIT WEAR: 
 

For a limited time we have many spirit wear options for purchase, NOW through November 

20th!  (See attached flier for sizing and styles.)  If you would like to order, all you have to do is 

go to your online directory at http://www.atozconnect.com or use your AtoZ app if you have 

downloaded it.  All of our options with pictures, sizing and pricing are listed for your 

convenience.  All orders will arrive before Christmas.   

If you would rather fill out a form and pay with cash or check, head to the office and pick up a 

form.  The PTO will also be available at parent teacher conferences to help with any online 

directory questions, spirit wear and Wasatch savings book sales. This is the last week Wasatch 

savings books will be available. 

 

STAFF NOMINATIONS: 
Our amazing donor, Mecham Chiropractic, has donated his services with massage therapy to 1-2 

staff members every month.  The staff gets nominated by other staff and parents, then the PTO 

votes on who receives the award for the month.  Below are this month’s winners! 

you can send your nominations to : canyonrimpto@gmail.com     

 

 Working with Christine Gonzalez has been the greatest blessing. Coming to any school as a new 
teacher can be so stressful! She made my ease into Canyon Rim so easy. Her compassionate 
heart and her love for teaching truly shines through her students' work. Children in her class say 
they feel calm, loved, & have fun every day. She teaches not only her students, but also her 
colleagues how to remain positive and stress free. I am so grateful I have the pleasure to work 
with Christine. 

 I’d like to nominate Emily V the School crossing guard and Lunch helper.  She is absolutely 
amazing how she remembers everybody’s name and is always in a terrific mood. On top of that 
she helps in the kitchen and her kids go to Canyon rim. Her family lives in the neighborhood and 
she grew up going to Canyon Rim. Just a really cool person that makes every day brighter. 

AtoZ ONLINE DIRECTORY: 
 
Did you know that you can see all of Canyon Rim PTO's flyers we send home in digital form? Just go to 
your 'DIGITAL BACKPACK'  and see what is there; you will not be wondering what happened to the 
flyers between school and home anymore!  We even post a few items such as call backs for the talent 
show!  
-  Everyone has access to this part of the directory, the actual "directory" portion is only available 
for those who pay for it. 
 

Talent Show: Reminder to all Talent Show performers that rehearsals are on Tuesday, November 12 
from 3:15-4:45. This is the last rehearsal before the Talent Show, and a full dress rehearsal. Be sure to be 
bring your costume and all props!  Parents/Guardians of participants are welcome to attend 

http://www.atozconnect.com/
mailto:canyonrimpto@gmail.com


the Talent Show assembly Monday, November 18 at 1:15pm in the Multi-Purpose Room.  Contact 
Crystal Jacobsen, 928-210-1038, with any questions or concerns.  
 

Box Tops: Thank you to the 5th grade service learning club for clipping, sorting, counting and gluing 

the Boxtops for our school.   

The next Boxtops store will be Wednesday, December 4th during lunchtime.  We take clipped 

Boxtops, note from home about scanned receipts, “caught being good” slips, and grocery store 

receipts (within 2 weeks). 

 
UPCOMING DATES: 
Book Fair: November 13

th
 and 14

th 
Talent Show Rehearsals: November 12

th
 3:15-4:445 

Talent Show: November 18th 

Box Tops Store: December 4
th

 during lunch 

Sub for Santa wrapping party: Dec 5th 4:30 - 6:30 

 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

We are still looking for a parent to be the chair for Girls On The Run. Please email 
canyonrimpto@gmail.com. 
 
 

Reminders 
Please remember to use the Amazon link on the school website when making your purchases.  CRA gets 
a percentage back. 
Follow us on Instagram @canyonrimacademypto to see the everyday happenings and upcoming events 
at CRA. 
We are still selling Wasatch Savings Books for $30 through the directory store 
https://atozconnect.com/cls/login.php 
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